
If you feel you can help in this capacity, 
Find out more at www.plympton.academy

INSPIRING SUCCESS

BEING A PARENT GOVERNOR
Being a Governor is a great way to contribute to helping our school develop
and maintain its success.

The Academy Advisory Board meet three times a year, in addition to two
school visits a year. The board is made up of Parents, Staff and Community
members. Parent Governors are welcomed as valued members of the team and
play a vital role in ensuring the governing body is aware of the views of parents
and the local community.

A strong commitment to the role and to improving outcomes for children.
Good inter-personal skills, curiosity and a willingness to learn and develop
new skills.

To be a Parent Governor you should have:

Training and support will be available to help you
develop in your role. If you feel you can help in this
capacity, please contact the school office for a simple
application form. Alternatively, ask at the school office 
to meet with the Headteacher to discuss the position. 

Please note for the protection of our children, all
governor appointment are subject to a Disclosing and
Barring Service check. 


